
WE DID IT!

Both the Service & Tech and  

Business Office & Clerical  

bargaining units had a  

SUPERMAJORITY turnout  

and voted 99% YES to ratify  

the contract! 

Let’s keep organizing together to come back  
even stronger next year!

SUPPORT THE CANDIDATES WHO  
SUPPORT HEALTHCARE WOKERS

The government funds and regulates the healthcare 
industry, and many of the issues that affect us as 
healthcare workers are decided by elected leaders. 
And those elected office holders can help us in our 
own workplaces, using their influence to help us settle 
contracts with employers.

We must support candidates and issue campaigns 
that affect our work, but union dues cannot be used 
for federal elections. Please consider a one-time or 
monthly contribution to NUHW’s Committee on 
Political Education (COPE). Find more info and sign 
up at nuhw.org/cope, or contact NUHW Organizer 
Jake Doolittle at (203) 430-6688 or jdoolittle.org.


